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OFFICER NOMINATIONS 

Council Officers 2022-2023 

Chaplain TBA 

Grand Knight Andy Miller  

Deputy Grand Knight Zach Smith 

Chancellor Open 

Financial Secretary  Scott Crossen 

Recorder Bob Sanders 

Warden Josh Spaulding  

Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK 

Advocate Open  

Inside Guard Michael Risch 

Outside Guard Jeff Smith  

Trustee (1-Year) John Hasty, PGK  

Trustee (2-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK 

Trustee (3-Year) John Magee, PGK 

REALTY BOARD OPEN POSITIONS 

The Realty Board / Home Association has 3 open spots for the next year.  there are two 3-year  
openings and one 2-year opening.  If you are interested, please contact Scott Crossen at  
financialsecretary@kofc3660.com.  We will be having election at the June meeting of the council. 
 

REALTY BOARD BUILDING UPDATE 

The Home Association is currently pursuing the property at 4071 S. Keystone Avenue (Chase 
Bank).  The board is working to get all the inspections completed as well as zoning.  We will share 
more information when it is available.  If you have any questions please reach out to any board 
member. 

mailto:financialsecretary@kofc3660.com
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Council Officers 2021-2022 
Chaplain TBA 
Grand Knight John Magee, PGK 
Deputy Grand Knight Andy Miller 

Chancellor Scott Crossen, PGK 
Financial Secretary  Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD 
Recorder Roger Tames 
Warden Bob Sanders 
Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK 
Advocate Tom Nicholson 
Inside Guard Michael Risch 
Outside Guard Patrick Kailie 
Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) John Hasty, PGK  
Trustee (3-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK 
 

Realty Board 2021-2022 
President David Jackson 
Vice President  Richard White 
Treasurer Scott Crossen, PGK 
Secretary Scott Crossen, PGK 
Elected Member Tim McCarthy 
Elected Member John  Szostak  
Grand Knight John Magee 
Financial Secretary Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD, FM 
Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) John Hasty, PGK 
Trustee (3-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK 
  
 
Program Director 
  
Director of Church Activities 
 
Director of Family Activities 
 
Director of Youth Activities 
 
Director of Council Activities 
 
Director of Community Activities 
 
Director of Web Site 
 Joe Humbert, PGK, info@KofC3660.org 
Gibault Home Representative 

Matt Crossen 
Membership Director 

Scott Crossen 
Retention Director 

Scott Crossen 
Ceremonials Chairman 

William Sherman, PGK 
Editor/Advertising Manager, Cross & Compass 
 Joe Humbert, CandCEditor@KofC3660.org 
 
  

Insurance Representatives 
 

Robert Kelly   bob.kelly@kofc.org    317-966-4533 
  
 

Sick Committee 
Holy Name    
St. Jude  
Good Shepherd  
Sacred Heart  
St. Roch  
St. Mark  
St. Barnabas    
St. Patrick  
 

Council 3660 website: http://www.kofc3660.com 
 
 

We are in need of brothers to step up for many 
of the Director positions to share the load with 
our council officers. 
 
If interested in a director position, 
contact Financial Secretary, Scott Crossen.  
 
financialsecretary@kofc3660.com 

GRAND 
KNIGHT’S 
MESSAGE 
 
 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce that our Council 
has finally purchased another building that we plan to use as 
our Council after we have completed some remodeling of the 
building to better suit it to our needs and structure. 
 

The building is located at the corner of Keystone Avenue 
and Carson Avenue and was formerly used as a Chase 
Bank. Chase Bank closed this building some time ago and it 
was finally offered for sale and we put in a bid on it that was 
accepted by Chase Bank. We will not have possession until 
sometime in August, and then the work to do the necessary 
remodeling will proceed from there as time and funds  
available will allow us to proceed with it. 
 

We feel that it was by far the nicest building that we had 
looked at over the past few years and felt that it was a good 
opportunity for us to have our own building again to have 
our meetings and a place to have our monthly Breakfasts too 
in due time. There was plenty of parking spaces so the  
building seemed to fit our needs and being located on the 
Southside of Indianapolis was also a plus. 
 

Please keep us in your prayers that everything will come to 
pass as planned and we will once again have our own  
Council building to have our meetings and planned events. 
 

The Council wishes all of our Members a Happy Father’s 
Day! 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

John Magee 

Grand Knight  

From the Chancellor’s Desk 
 

I wish to thank the 230 members who have paid there 2022 
dues.  The second notices will be going out at the end of 
May.  Every year your donations to our Seminarian request are 
outstanding and this year the members of this council donated 
$1,944 to this worthy cause. The Gibault raffle was fantastic as 
the members donated $1,532.  This was outstanding.  I also want 
to thank our Honorary Life Members for their response to the 
letter they received and their contributions.   

http://www.kofc3660.com/
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SYMPATHY 
The officers and members of Monsignor Downey Council offer their sympathy and prayers to: 

 

    Brother John W. Fink, 72, Indianapolis, passed away on December 21, 2021 

Husband to Lois, father to Angela, Monica Hendricks, 4 grandchildren. 

    Lt. Cdr. Retired Rose A. (Gaughan) Johnson, 96, Indianapolis, passed away on December 30, 2021 

Preceded in death by her brother and Member Patrick Gaughan and siblings Jane O’Malia, Mary Allen, 
and Helen Dale, stepmother to Charles Johnson III, Janice Morgan, Andrew Johnson, aunt to a host of 
nieces and nephews. 

    Brother Brian J Pugh, 60, Greenwood, passed away on January 10, 2022 

Husband to Kathi, father to Kristen Fuson, Jeremy, Dustin, son of Pam Pugh, 5 grandchildren. 

    Brother Ralph B Hancock 83 of Crown Point, Indiana passed away on January 23, 2022. 

    Brother David A. Schneider, 74, Greenwood, passed away on February 2, 2022 

Husband to Diane, father to Matthew, Debra Jardot, and his 2 grandchildren Mia and Tyler Jardot. 

    Brother Francis Joseph Brandenburg 81, Indianapolis passed away on February 27, 2022.   
Francis is survived by wife and dance partner Joyce, and children Christine Kerl, Brett and Matthew  
Brandenburg, and his 8 grandchildren.   

    Brother Robert A. Messmer II 78 of Indianapolis passed away March 7, 2022.   
Robert is survived by his wife Diana, daughters Anne Smock, Darla Johnson, and his 5 grandchildren. 

    Helen M. Phillips 94, of Beech Grove, passed away on Wednesday, March 16, 2022.   
She was beloved by the members of the Msgr. James M. Downey Knights of Columbus Council 3660 for 
35+ years as a server/bartender.  Helen enjoyed her wine, music and loved to dance; she truly enjoyed 
life. Her son, Michael Hedges, survives. 

    Brother John R. Halter, 82 , Indianapolis, passed away April 10, 2022 

Father to Gary Halter, Angela Heinzelman, Amy Pfeiffer, his 11 Grandchildren & 2 Great Grandchildren.  

    Brother Daniel P. Noone, 60, Greenwood, passed away April 24, 2022 

Husband to Choung Oun, father to Steven Screeton, Amber Doughty, Sabrina, Jennifer, Nathan Noone, 
2 Grandchildren Lill and Paisley Doughty.  

    Brother Thomas (Thom) Greene PGK, 71, Beech Grove, passed away on May 19, 2022 

Husband to Belinda, father to Christina M. Greene, Thomas J. Greene II, 6 grandchildren, 
2 great-grandchildren.  

May Their Souls and The Souls Of All The Faithful Departed, 

Through The Mercy of God, Rest in Peace.  Amen. 
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June 2022 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

May 29 May 30 
 

Memorial Day 

31 1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 

 

Realty Board 

Meeting 

7pm 

10 11 

12 13 

Member Meeting 
 

7pm 
Good Shepherd 

14 15 16 17 18 

19 

Father’s Day 

20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 July 1 July 2 

• KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS •  

MSGR. JAMES M DOWNEY COUNCIL – 3660 

PO Box 17547 

Indianapolis, IN 46227-0547 
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